From: Chris Clarke

Sent: Friday, July 14, 2023 9:42 AM

To: Statements

Subject: Statement of Position Submitted by Chris Clarke

Statement of Position Submitted

Name

Chris Clarke

Email
chrisr.clarkel@gmail.com
Docket

E-100 Sub: 180

Message

Hello NC Utilities Commission Members, I'm writing to let you know that | am concerned about Duke's changes to net
metering. | am also wondering if their policy of "clearing" the month of June under current net metering is legal. They
have shghtly changed the dates of energy bills so that the bill that includes May 31st also includes most of June, which
means that they took an additional 50% of the kWh that | had produced, none of which | am compensated for. This is all
at a time when climate change is making headlines everyday with record heatwaves, record wildfires, and record floods.
Please adopt policies that support the adoption of solar in North Carolina, which is one of many of the needed solutions
to confront the unfolding climate crisis. If any of you have children and you work to support the adoption of solar, in line
with the state's climate goals of carbon neutrality by 2050, I'm sure they will thank you for your efforts. | am happy to
provide more details if that would be helpful. Thank you for your service. Chris Clarke Weaverville, NC



